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August 14, 2017 

 

 

The applicant has received the 120 days notice from T-Mobile to cease operations on its exiting 

channel. Therefore in accordance with FCC public notice DA17-584 dated June 14, 2017 the 

applicant is requesting Special Temporary Authority to operate on the channel specified in the 

displacement application which accompanies this STA application. 

 

The public will be well served by the continuing of this station’s operations in advance of the 

LPTV/translator displacement filing window scheduled for early 2018.  

 

The station will resume full licensed operations upon the granting of the displacement 

application. 

 

 

 
 

Daniel Mooney 

Chief Engineer 


